
Finding Your Place in B’nai Mitzvah… 
A New Program for Interfaith Families 
with Kids in the Bar/Bat Mitzvah Pipeline 

Sessions will take place in the 

JFGI Education Center at the 

JCC on 9/23, 10/7, 10/21, and 

10/28 from 10-11:30am 

6705 Hoover Road  

Indianapolis , IN 46260 

(enter through Door #1) 

 

T IME  & LOCATION  

Preparing for a bar/bat mitzvah can feel complicated and over-

whelming for any parent…   

 This 4-session program helps interfaith families find their place 

in bar/bat mitzvah through learning about the lifecycle event, 

meeting with families who will share their prior experiences, 

and developing strategies to make everyone feel welcome.   

 JFGI is able to offer this program at no charge due to a generous 

grant from the National Center to Encourage Judaism (NCEJ) 

and Jewish Federations of North America (JFNA). 

 To sign up or for more information, please contact Nina 

Price, JFGI Director of Jewish Education Initiatives, at 

nprice@jfgi.org or 317-726-5450 x1245.     

This program is designed to 

foster a comfortable setting 

for families to ask questions 

and learn more about bar/bat 

mitzvah, which is why we 

keeping the group size small.  

All families  are welcome to 

attend, regardless of prior    

involvement in the Jewish 

community.  Depending on 

demand, we may run an addi-

tional program in the spring.  

If you are  interested, be sure 

to sign up and tell you friends 

about it as well!  
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